
Since 1946, Bank of Travelers Rest, Member FDIC, has served the people of Greenville County.  Customers experience the 
conveniences of a full-service financial institution while enjoying the personalized service of their community bank.  Bank of 
Travelers Rest serves the county through offices in Travelers Rest, Marietta, Taylors, Berea and in the City of Greenville.  Because 
Bank of Travelers Rest understands the needs of customers go deeper than traditional service points and hours, additional 
service is offered through the Customer Support Center, ATMs, Online Banking, Mobile Banking and Saturday hours.  At Bank of 
Travelers Rest, we’re banking in the places we call home. 

BANK OF TRAVELERS REST ANNOUNCES CUSTOMER APPRECIATION 

Greenville, SC -  Bank of Travelers Rest has announced that it will host customer appreciation at the 
Greenville Drive game on June 24th.  Customers arriving at the gate and show their Bank of Travelers 
Rest debit card will get them and a guest in free.   

“We wanted to reach all of our customers, not just a small segment, with the message that we 
appreciate their business,” commented Bruce White, Chairman and CEO.  “We know that our customers 
have many options for where they will do their banking.  We are grateful that they have chosen us, and 
we want them to experience our appreciation.” 

The Greenville Drive has worked with Bank of Travelers Rest to create an experience that includes 
games, special announcements and a $5 voucher, good inside the stadium.  Bank customers are 
encouraged to visit the bank’s website for more details and to register their attendance. 
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